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Dear Sorsha, 

 

I am a massage therapist who does not see the need for licensure, and I am very opposed to the raising 

of the registration fees. I understood the desire for registration due to a therapist acting unethically, like 

filming clients, to not be able to practice.  Why are registration fees going up?  What benefit does the 

massage therapy professional see from that increase? 

 

Thank you for your thoughts on the matter. 

 

All the best, 

Sally Kendall 

 


